
November 2020 SPARKS

The November 2020 issue of SPARKS, newsletter of the Tri-State Amateur Radio Society, is
attached.

  A 2021 membership application is attached. Membership dues are due in January of each
year.

For the latest news check in to the Tri-State Emergency Net Wednesdays 8:00 pm on the
146.790 repeater.

Check out the club web site  www.w9og.net
Follow us on FACEBOOK  www.facebook.com/groups/TARSw9og   
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